

OFFICE OF THE WATER DEPARTMENT TOWN HALL, 511 MAIN STREET DUNSTABLE, MA 01827-1313 (978) 649-4514 FAX (978) 649-8893

waterdept@dunstable-ma.gov

TO: Carol Skerrett

Town Clerk

FROM: Dunstable Water Department

DATE: July 7, 2016

RE: Water Board Site Visit/Meeting

The Dunstable Water Department will be meeting on Monday, July 11^{th} at 6:00pm at the hydro-pneumatic tank station on Pond Street to discuss the replacement of the tanks.

Respectfully, Cheryl A. Mann Secretary Dunstable Water Department